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Reference:   FOI.6634.21 

Subject:    Elective bladder surgery 

Date of Request: 6 August 2021 
 

Requested: 
 
I would like to know how many bladder repair operations, in particular an autologous sling 
procedure, have been carried out routinely/elective (not emergency) since March 2020 within your 
Health Board?   
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that no elective or routine bladder repair 
operations have been undertaken, as recorded on the UHB’s Welsh Patient Administration System, 
during the period March 2020 to August 2021. 

 


